October 11, 2023

The Document Management System Request for Proposal (RFP) has been tabled until a
later date.

Notice: October 11, 2023

The Document Management System Request for Proposal (RFP) has been tabled until a
later date. We are not selecting anyone at this time.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We will keep you updated on the
status of this project and will issue a new RFP if we decide to move forward with it.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Mary Kay Tsamasfyros
Administrative Assistant, Business Services



